
Membership Meeting
November 9, 2016



Welcome

And

Announcements



Muskellunge Club of Wisconsin
Treasury Report

November 9, 2016

Current Finances as of 11/08/2016

General Account: $7760
-Includes $50 petty cash;
-Includes $110 in outstanding checks

Bob Baumann Memorial Stocking Fund: $1715
-Includes Donation acct:  $10
-Includes PayPal acct:  $0



Muskellunge Club of Wisconsin
Membership Report

November 9, 2016

2016: 156 -> 41 singles; 37 families (36 with spouse); 42 juniors

• 47 new members including 14 juniors!

• 24 new membership records representing 14 

singles, 10 families (9 spouses), and 14 juniors.

• (11 2015 member NON-renewals.)

2015: 124 -> 28 singles; 33 families (28 with spouse); 35 juniors

• 20 new members including 6 juniors!

• 10 new membership records representing 5 

singles; 5 families (4 spouses); and 6 juniors





2017 Muskie Stocking Update

• 1000 yearling muskies promised

• MCW/MCMI Spring stocking Meeting

• 2017 Okauchee Stocking Grant awarded!

(drum roll please!!!)



2017 Okauchee Stocking Grant!!!

$4569.81



Muskellunge Club of Wisconsin
Logoed Apparel

October 12, 2016



Queensboro Shirt Company

• Online embroidery and apparel printing company

• Wilmington, North Carolina

• Started in 1982

• 1st to offer small quantity custom embroidery

• Every order “Guaranteed Perfect”

• www.queensboro.com

• MCW Online Store:  http://muskellungecw.qbstores.com/

http://www.queensboro.com/


Sport-Tek CamoHex Tees
--- Now taking orders ---



Other MCW Apparel Opportunities

Rain Parkas 

Ordered!

Watch your 

email for more 

logo’d apparel 

opportunities



January Elections

Are you interested

in joining our 

Board of Directors?

Or

Becoming an Officer?



Fall League

Traveling Trophy



First MCW Fall League Champion (2015)

First Year of Personalized Plaque

Presented at March 6, 2016

Annual Awards Banquet

(No Traveling Trophy)





Spring League

Traveling Trophy





First virtual prototype

Oct 12, 2016

This lead to MCW Board 

approval that night

to investigate options



Prototype #2

Hmmm, not bad…

But maybe a little busy?



Prototype #3

Interesting idea…

Maybe we’re on to something



Prototype #4

Rich might like it…

…but maybe a bit much?



Prototype #5

Yes!

We have our Winner!



Our New

Fall League

Traveling Trophy



On the back

of our new

Fall League

Traveling Trophy



Presenting

Our New

Fall League

Traveling Trophy



MCW Presents Our Fall League Traveling Trophy

After our members enjoyed the first 4 MCW Spring League seasons, we decided to try a fall league.  Those who participated in 
our first fall league in 2015 had a great time and caught 2 muskies.  Our first league champion received a small, personalized 
keep-sake MCW Fall League Champion plaque, but we didn’t have a traveling trophy to present at our March 2016 awards 
banquet. 
6

Year 2 of our fall league saw more than twice the participation and twice the number of muskies caught including week 4 
when 2 muskies were in the same net at the same time!  Yes, it was pretty crazy!

It was obvious that our fall league was here to stay.  And it was apparent we needed a new MCW Fall League Traveling Trophy 
to present at future awards banquets.  But what kind of traveling trophy did we want?

MCW Board approval lead to an idea that made use of the technology behind those personalized plaques we first presented at 
our annual awards banquet in March 2016.  This new plaque reflects on the origin of our club and incorporates a silhouette of
our actual season 1 champion holding our club logo’s MCW fish that subtly recognizes him while generically representing all 
past, present, and future MCW Fall League Champions.  And this graphic esthetically completes our new traveling trophy 
above the banner in the middle that clearly identifies our club and the reason for it.  We intend for this plaque to be enjoyed 
by many far into the future!  Congratulations to all past, present, and future MCW Fall League Champions!

With pride and admiration, we present this new MCW Fall League Traveling Trophy on this day - November 9, 2016 - to our 
season 1 champion, Rich Garner!

President:  Scott Wilkie Board of Directors: Brandon Crawford
Vice President:  Andy Van Slett Rich Garner
Secretary:  Dave Dawson Kurt Ketcham
League Commissioner:  Pat Ryan Mike Nerad



--- Break ---


